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Monday, November 6th, 2006 Minutes

11 Present
Next Meeting: Monday, November 20th, 2006 @ 5:30 in P426

Fun Business:

· check out the website (http://people.uwec.edu/skalskmr/molecular/index.html) It’s accessible from the A-Z Index on the UWEC homepage and from the chemistry and biology homepages under “Student Organizations” 


Old Business:

· We still have some T-shirts left from last year. Contact Irene for sizes and cost. (Red T-shirt with double helix logo on front with the Molecular Movement name on front: large double helix unwinding on the back with “We’ve got our fingers in your genes”)
· Also, for any artsy/witty individuals who have an idea for this year’s T-shirt design, contact any of the officers with your design and/or saying. We’re going to be ordering them at the very beginning of spring semester, so a design should be decided by the end of the semester.
· Bake Sale
We made $138.42 on the bake sale…way to go everyone who baked and sold items! We also sold 2-3 T-shirts!
· Major’s Fair
The major’s fair seemed to go pretty well. There were people interested in the major so hopefully we’ll be seeing more BMB people soon!

New Business

· Research Panel
The research panel for chemistry and biology will be this coming Monday, November 13th starting at 5:30. There will be more than 20 professors from both departments coming to say what they’re working on and every professor there is looking for a new student in the near future. There will be pizza and soda provided. It’s an amazing opportunity working with a professor in his or her research lab so come and see what they’re doing and make contacts with them. For anyone looking to go on to grad or medical school, it would be an invaluable experience to have lab experience. Come and see what professors do when they’re not in the classroom.

· BMB Tutoring
We talked last time about tutoring opportunities and we’re hoping to get a system set up similar to the ACS tutoring schedule. So far there are tutoring opportunities for Bio110 but nothing else (that we know of) for the other BMB classes. If anyone is interested in tutoring, or being a tutored, e-mail myself and Irene and we’ll keep you updated on it. We’ll able to get service learning because Dr. Anderson has so graciously volunteered herself to be the advisor. We will start the tutoring in spring semester. If anyone wants to help me coordinate this, e-mail me and we can start mapping out the logistics. 

· Brewing Ideas
For a brewery tour, we had a few ideas: going to the Northwoods microbrewery or Dr. Hartsel said that he could give an informal brewing lesson at someone’s house. If you have any preference, e-mail any of the officers what you would like or if you have another idea.

That’s all for this week. If there’s anything that you’d like to do or see, come to the next meeting and let us know. Otherwise you can contact any of the officers if you’re unable to make it and we’ll make sure your idea is put out on the table. Check out the minutes and/or come to the next meeting (see above). Also, check us out on Facebook. We have a group of our own that you can join (Molecular Movement). We’ll probably post some info on there as well, but your best bet is to just come to the meetings and read the minutes to get up to date information. See you in 2 weeks!
If anyone decides they no longer want to receive minutes from us, e-mail me and let me know to take you off the list. Or, if you know someone who would like to receive the minutes, e-mail me their name and I’ll put them on. Thanks everyone and have a great week!
Amy Croswell

crosweaa@uwec.edu

Secretary
